
   PTA Diary Dates 
  

Wk/c 28 November 

Optional donations for 

Christmas Fair 

• Infants: chocolate & 

lucky bag donations  

• Juniors: bottles & deal 

or no deal boxes 

More details to follow... 

Friday 2 December  

PTA Christmas Fair - Infant 

School 5-7pm 

Date TBC December  

Children's Christmas card 

designs available to view 

and purchase - watch this 

space... 

Friday 9 December 

PTA Elfridges Shop 

    Boldmere PTA Fireworks Display 

Wow! The Fireworks Show last Friday certainly went 

off with a Bang! We are delighted to announce that 

thanks to everyone’s input, we raised over £6K which 

will really benefit our children throughout this academic 

year!  

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to the many 

people who made Friday evening such a success.  

The organising team, the volunteers who helped set up 

and run the event on the day and the many people who 

bought tickets and refreshments—supporting the PTA 

and ultimately the children at both schools. You are all 

incredible! 

Elfridges Christmas Shop 
This year’s Elfridges Christmas shop will 

be open on Friday 9th December. Tickets 

will be available  very soon. Teachers will 

take children (with pre-purchased tickets) 

into the “shop” to select Christmas gifts for 

their loved ones.  



 

       Pre-Loved Uniform sales 

Please visit our pre-loved uniform shop 

to buy good quality uniform items at a 

bargain price, delivered to your child’s 

classroom. 

When placing orders, please remember 

to include your child’s name so that we 

can get your order delivered as soon as 

possible. Thank you.  

The fun-filled 2022 Christmas Fair will take place on Friday 

2nd December 5-7pm. Entry is free and there will be many 

exciting stalls, plus food & drinks (both alcoholic and non) 

available for purchase.  

In order for the Fair to run, we need volunteers to help us 

organise and run the stalls, collect donations and help set 

up on the day.  

We’re looking for small groups/teams of friends aswell as 

individuals. If you are able to help, please volunteer here or 

send us an email 

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

 

Christmas Fair - We need your help please!  

         PTA Joke of the Week 

Why was the maths 
book so upset? 

 

Because he had lots of problems! 
 

Eleanor D 
Year 3 

 Elfridges Wrap and Natter 

Friday 25th November 

If you are able to help wrap the Elfridges presents over 

a natter and a hot drink after drop-off on Friday 25th 

November, please contact us by email or via your class 

Whatsapp group. Many thanks!   

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=products#.Y2Ko3XbP3IU
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=volunteers
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